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Dear Sir/Madam, 

I would like take this opportunity to thank you for your presentation during the Global Symposium for 
Regulators (GSR) organized by the Telecommunication Development Bureau (BDT) of the International 
Telecommunication Union (ITU). Your excellent presentation of your discussion paper and thoughtful 
comments in Session 5: Open access regulation), certainly contributed to the success of this event. The 
Symposium attracted more than 500 participants from 72 countries. 

As you know, regulators agreed on a set of best practice regulatory guidelines identifying innovative 
regulatory approaches that policy makers and regulators can take to advance the deployment of broadband 
networks, encourage innovation and extend digital literacy to enable digital inclusion of all in a broadband 
world.   

The final report of the GSR will be sent to you separately by e-mail. You may also wish to consult 
www.itu.int/gsr11 for the complete listing of all GSR documents, as well as other information regarding 
forthcoming events. 

Allow me to thank you once again for your support in GSR11 and I look forward to seeing you in 2012. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
[Original signed] 
 
 
Brahima Sanou 
Director 
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